
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

YEAR END CLAIMS PAYMENT SCHEDULE 
 

R E M I N D E R  

 
DECEMBER 8, 2014 

 
  
For the upcoming Christmas and New Year’s Holiday and year-end Form 1099 
processing, the final check run of the calendar year will be processed on Tuesday, 
December 23, 2014 as a normal business week. Please note that if your direct deposit 
usually happens on a Thursday, your deposit will probably be delayed one day due to 
the Christmas Holiday as most banks are closed. 
 
There will be no check run processed the week between the Christmas and 
New Year’s holidays (the week of December 29th).  ValueOptions will then 
process the next check run on Tuesday, January 6, 2015 and be back to the regular 
weekly schedule.  
 
YOU CAN STILL FILE CLAIMS DURING THIS TIME. 
 
VALUEOPTIONS MARYLAND OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED IN 
OBSERVANCE FOR THE HOLIDAYS: 
   
 

 THURSDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2014 
 
 THURSDAY, JANUARY 1, 2015 


